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Hello everyone, 
We have been really lucky this week to have plenty of sunshine so that we can practice for 
what promises to be our best ever Sports Day so far! It would be brilliant to see any parents 
next week who are able to join us for these events.  
The sun shone down on a rather rowdy group of pirates on Wednesday. The children 
looked fearsome in their costumes and there were lots of “ahoys” coming from the classroom 
during a fun packed pirate day! I hope you all have a great weekend. 
Mrs Grace, Assistant Headteacher. 

Police Visit 
Today we have had a visit from the police 
in order to reinforce the importance of 
travelling safely.  
The police have been raising awareness 
about car safety—children under 135cm 
and the age of 12 must sit in a booster 
seat in the car. If they are over 135cm, then 
they do not require a booster seat, but they 
must wear a seatbelt. 
 
There will be more information regarding 
this in next week’s newsletter and lots of 
pictures. 

The school newsletter for children, parents and  
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Reminders 
Ramadan—We would like to remind all parents that we do not expect children in 
Reception, Yr1, 2, 3 and 4 to be fasting during school time as we are mindful of their 
health and safety. Where possible we do ask that children in Yr 5 and 6 fast 

on special days and weekends only. Thank you. 
 
Hot Weather 
The weather now is becoming increasingly hot, so can we please 
remind parents to bring in hats and sun-cream, especially in the 
Annexe as there is little shade in this area of the school. It is also 
important that children drink plenty of water during this time to 

keep them hydrated. 
Book Fair  - The half-price Book Fair starts today and finishes on the 15th 
June. It will be in the hall from 3..30pm until 4pm each day. We look forward 
to seeing you there. 
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RNH Anabia Rahman 

1RL Danyaal Shahid 

2ST Zulaikhah Tariq 

3AA Zaynab Urfan 

3AS Safa Naseer 

3LC Ramiz Zaman 

3NI Naqeeb Shahzad 

3RM Ramiz Zaman 

4CT Hamid Zamir 

4HA Bisma Noor 

4JW Anum Azhar 

4SJ Eliza Hussain 

5CH Danyal Rehman 

5BH Aisha Shakil 

5SA Danyal Ahmed 

5SL Hania Ashraf 

5TR Alimah Mehmood 

6EB Fatmia Noor 

6EH Laiba Nawaz 

6JR Aisha Jahangir 

6KG Tasnia Momataj 

6NW Samia Javed 

6RR Sunaina Ahmed 

Upcoming Trip 
Dates 
 
14th June—
Wyndley 
Athletics Track—
Sports Day—Yrs 
3 and 4. 
 
16th June—Wyndley Athletics Track—
Sports Day—Yrs 5 and 6. 
 
16th June—Kenilworth Castle—Yr 1. 
 
22nd June—Woodlands—3AA and 
3AS. 
 
24th June—Woodlands—3NI and 
3RM. 
 
27th June—Warwick University—5SA 
and 5TR. 
 
27th June—Woodlands—3LC. 
 
29th June—Warwick University—5BH 
and 5SL. 

Weston Super Mare 
“Friends of Thornton” 
will be planning a 
beach trip to Weston 
Super Mare on 
Saturday 23rd July 
2016. The cost is £12 
per person—you will 
be able to book your seat very soon, so look 
out for more information. There will also be 
a leaflet on the website regarding this. 
 
Have a great weekend everyone!! 


